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US-31 Traffic Shifting Sunday 
May 2, 2015 

 

 

As part of the reconstruction of 

US-31 from Holiday Road to 

Three Mile Road in East Bay 

Township, traffic lanes will be 

shifting Sunday in the 

construction zone. 

The Michigan Department of 

Transportation (MDOT) and 

Team Elmer's are finishing first 

and second-course paving - as 

well as paving on driveway 

approaches and temporary 

pavement markings - this 

weekend on the westbound 

lanes (north side). Crews are 

expected to reopen the 

westbound lanes Sunday 

morning, moving traffic to the north half of the roadway to allow for reconstruction of the 

eastbound lanes. As with the first phase of the project, one lane of traffic will be open in 

each direction, with left-turn lanes at major intersections. Access to businesses and 

residences will be maintained at all times.  
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